
     

 

 

WHAT TO EXPECT WHEN ARRIVING AT OCEANSIDE PLACE 

 

Effective immediately, everyone entering Oceanside Place will be 

required to wear a mask in every part of Oceanside Place, including 

dressing rooms and washrooms.  Once the players and coaches enter 

the field of play – they may remove their mask.  This also applies to the 

score/time keepers who are considered in the field of play, but must 

put a mask on when leaving that area. 

All spectators will be screened at the door leading into either Meeker 

or Kraatz.  They will be required to show the appropriate POV and ID.  

Persons between the ages of 12 and 18 must show POV, but do not need 

to show ID.   

Players, coaches, referees and volunteer parents (i.e. score/time 

keepers, manager and rostered safety people) are exempt from the 

POV screening. 
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